HESSLE HIGH SCHOOL
& SIXTH FORM COLLEGE

Email to parents

Dear parent / carer

Thank you for your support in encouraging your child to attend next week's Year 11 Revision
classes. Please remember these are still open to book on Arbor until the night before each
session, further sessions may have been added for your child since you last booked. These are
all being staffed by subject specialists and carefully targeted to improve student chances of
success.

Please be aware of the following information and share with your son / daughter.

* A member of senior staff will be on hand each day to support the classes and to oversee the site

* There will be no catering facilities on site each day so students should plan accordingly

* Allstudents are required to sign in and out at the student entrance near the canteen

* If students state that they need to leave a session early, we will not be asking for evidence or
approval from parents as we do not have pastoral staff on site. For that reason, please ensure that
you know the whereabouts of your child.

* The site closes at 3.30 for students and the main gate will be locked shortly after

Thank you once again for your support and Happy Easter!
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